CLCA Board of Directors Meeting 7/17/2020
President Mark called the meeting to order on the lawn of the Clubhouse at 7:30 p.m. In attendance: Mark Stapleford, Carl Rietdorf, John Cantwell, Charlie Gambino, and Rick Wirtz. Unable to attend: Jackie Snyder and Shawn Von Gehr.

Carl presented the monthly Treasurer's report for review and approval. The number of members paying their annual dues has been considerably smaller than usual putting us in a deficit for the month. The Board recognizes the profound effect that the COVID pandemic has had on the community and assumes this to be a major factor in reduced membership renewals. 
Charlie reported that the "red tug" has been restored and is ready to be launched to aid in clearing and maintaining viable slips at the main marina and later at the Mill Creek marina. Some planking has been replaced at the main marina and, thanks to Lisa Collins, at the Mill Creek marina as well. We are still in need of some treated 2x6s. If anyone has any they are will to donate please contact any member of the Board. 
Mark Stapleford reported that we have been unsuccessful at acquiring millings to reinforce and resurface the roadway down to the Mill Creek marina. Prices have been gathered from several commercial sources but he remains hopeful that we might find someone who would donate or subsidize the cost of those materials for the CLCA. 

Picnic tables have been moved to the Mill Creek marina area for those who would like to use them. Considerable work remains to be done to make access to the area easier for everyone in the community.
In a unanimous vote, it was decided to cancel the Annual Meeting for 2020. The Board thought it unwise to risk anyone's health by encouraging a community gathering of this type. Ideas are being discussed for how more information can be shared with the community, including video messages from the Board members regarding the tasks they are responsible for. Suggestions from the community are welcomed.

Rick will be reaching out to the membership in a variety of emails in the coming days. Please be on the lookout for those. 

A CLCA sign should be in  place by the end of the weekend.  This is to help others identify the location of the Clubhouse. We are exploring the historical significance of the foundation and substructure of the building in hopes of identifying funding to help with its restoration. Again, any suggestions from the community are welcomed.
The Board Meeting was called to a close at 8:10 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Rick Wirtz

